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All the Heads of Schools 
Affiliated to CBSE 

Webinar on Admissions & Scholarships at Carnegie Mellon University, USA 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
The NEP 2020 highlights the critical role of career counseling in schools to identify student interests and 
talents. It emphasises the importance of the availability of professional academic and career counseling to all 
students, as well as counselors, to ensure their overall growth and well-being.  
 
To support these goals envisioned in NEP 2020, the Central Board of Secondary Education (CBSE) is organizing 
an exclusive webinar as part of the CBSE Global Webinar Series, featuring Carnegie Mellon University (CMU), 
USA. This webinar will offer CBSE students valuable insights into CMU’s academic programs, admission process, 
and student experiences. This may further help students make informed decisions regarding their future, 
supporting them in choosing suitable academic pathways and career options.  
 
Key Highlights of the Webinar 

1. University Overview: Academic excellence, research opportunities, and campus life at CMU. 
2. Admissions & Programs: Details on undergraduate admissions, popular and new majors. 
3. Case Studies of Admitted Students: Real examples to guide prospective applicants. 
4. Scholarships: Information on available financial aid and scholarship opportunities. 

Panelists 
1. Mr. Justin J. Mohney, Director of Recruitment, Office of Admission, Carnegie Mellon University 

(Key Panelist) 
2. Mr. Arjun Seth, Honorary Convenor, CBSE Global Webinar Series (Curator & Moderator)  

 
The webinar is scheduled as follows:  
 Date and Day   : 08 March, 2025 (Saturday) 

Time   : 06.30 PM to 07.30 PM 
Participation link : https://cbse.webex.com/cbse/j.php?MTID=mbb965ce2f91a1a2676322ea71c2688cb  
(In case the participation link does not open, simply copy and paste into your browser’s address bar)   

 
We encourage you to share the participation link with students, teachers, parents, school counselors, and 
wellness educators to encourage participation in our upcoming webinar about higher education opportunities 
at Carnegie Mellon University. This is an excellent opportunity for students to connect with one of the world's 
leading universities and gain valuable insights into global education pathways. Your involvement is crucial in 
supporting our collective mission to guide students toward informed decisions for a successful career 
trajectory. 
Please note that participation is limited to 1,000 participants from CBSE schools, available on a first-come, first-
served basis. For those unable to attend, recording of the webinar will be available on CBSE’s official YouTube 
channel: http://www.youtube.com/@cbsehq1905 
 
For any queries, feel free to contact us at cbsecareer.counseling@gmail.com     

Regards 

 

(Vijay Singh) 
 Joint Secretary (A &L) 
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